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President’s Corner 
   

 
   

      
Greetings Homeowners,  
 
     Since the last newsletter we have had had a meeting where 
quorum was achieved and we took the vote for new board. The 
following people are now on the board. After the board meeting the 
positions listed were assigned by the board. 
 
John Cooner, President Carthage Colonies Owners Assoc. 
Saul Chernin, Vice President  
Otha (Lee) Kimbrough, Architectural Officer 
Brad DeRosby, Community Watch Officer 
Jonathan Disselkoen, Treasurer 
Paul Dickens, Project Coordinator 
Tina Lane, Association Administrator 
 

We have added some positions so we are able to move 
forward with some of the goals of the board.  

 
Brad DeRosby will have more information about a 

neighborhood watch as he is able to gather it.  
 
Paul Dickens will be looking for projects to help improve the 

community. He will also be the secondary Architectural point of 
contact.  

 
As previously mentioned, the Tot lot equipment will be replaced in the 
near future and you can view the plans on the Facebook Page 
www.facebook.com/CarthageColoniesHOA 

 
Do you have a business or service you want to provide to the 

community? Please submit your information to 
board@carthagecolonies.com so we can add it to our coming local 
services page.  
 
Thanks,  
JC 
 

Board of Directors 

John Cooner, President 
Carthage Colonies Owners 
Assoc. 

Saul Chernin, Vice President  

Otha (Lee) Kimbrough, 
Architectural Officer 

Brad DeRosby, Community 
Watch Officer 

Jonathan Disselkoen, Treasurer 

Paul Dickens, Project 
Coordinator 

Tina Lane, Association 
Administrator 
 
 
 

Announcements 

- Spring meeting date will 
be announced soon 

- Please do not park on 
the streets. 

- Please keep pets on 
leash per City Ordinances 
and clean up after your 
pets. 

- The park and tot lot close 
at dusk. Do not let your 
children go on private 
property behind or next to 
the parks. 

http://www.facebook.com/CarthageColoniesHOA
mailto:board@carthagecolonies.com
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Neighborhood watch Information 
   

 
 

 

 

 
 

We will be starting a Neighborhood Watch in 
early 2013.  We need volunteers that would be 
willing to keep an eye on their streets and report 
any suspicious activities to Brad DeRosby so he 
can assess if law enforcement should be called.  
If you see a crime in progress, call 911 then call 
Brad at (919) 770-3492 to report the crime so 
that he can alert others to watch for similar 
activities.  Please submit your request to be on 
community watch to board@carthagecolonies.com or 
by mail at PO Box 80, Sanford, NC 27331 
 

E-mail 
board@carthagecolonies.
com 
The board can be 
reached by mail at  
PO Box 801,  
Sanford, NC 27331 
 
 
 
 

 
We’re on the Web! 
See us at: 
http://carthagecolonies.com 
 
See us on Facebook at: 
www.facebook.com/Cartha
geColoniesHOA 
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